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From: Rader, Anthony

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 2:44 PM

To: Drewlow, Mike; Flack, Chris; Lee, Austin; Stormo, Drew; Grage, Mark

Cc: Myhr, Scott J

Subject: Croissant 30-13 and Betz 30-15 Access Routes

Good Afternoon, 

We are receiving numerous complaints from the Christensen’s about our traffic and use of access roads on their 
property. 

Please ensure that all traffic is routed to the about wells along the following routes. Additionally, they have let us know 
that our vehicles regularly drive off the roads that are rutted/muddy and into they grass when accessing these sites. 
Additionally, they have let us know that some of our employees/contractors/vendors have stopped that the boat ramp 
to eat lunch/take a break. They operate a fishing and hunting business on the property/at the private lake. Please 
remind everyone on your teams that may access the property, not to stop at the boat ramp or elsewhere on the 
property when accessing these sites.  

I believe the Croissant is a cold route and the Betz 30-15 is at some point in the flowline removal/reclamation process. If 
you could pass these requests along to our contractors/vendors that may be access these sites, it would be greatly 
appreciated.  
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Regards, 
Anthony Rader  
Land Negotiator 

1099 18th Street, Suite 700, Denver, CO 80202 
720-929-3033 (w), 570-220-3139 (c)  


